
 

      National Justice and Peace Network 

Post-Conference Catch-up 

Thursday 31 October  2024 (Online) 

7.30 pm – 9.00pm 

 

Moving in hope from ‘Just Politics’ towards a ‘Just Peace’ 

What did we take from Conference 2024? What has been achieved?                   

What has changed?                                                                                                                

How have we been challenged? 

There will be opportunity for sharing our thoughts and feelings and our hopes for the future 

as we prepare for the Year of Jubilee 

   
For further details and zoom link please contact contact: 

 

Sharon Chambers, NJPN Administrator 
Email: admin@justice-and-peace.org.uk 
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